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Tribute to the victims of Kariakoo building accident 

 

We, at the Ifakara Health Institute, are deeply saddened by the tragic loss of lives following the collapse of a four-

story building in Kariakoo, one of Tanzania’s most vibrant commercial hubs, on the morning of November 16, 

2024. Our heartfelt condolences go out to the families and loved ones of those who lost their lives. To those 

injured and affected, we send our prayers for a quick recovery and strength during this challenging moment. 

We commend the efforts of the first responders and rescue teams for their unwavering dedication in the face of 

this devastating event. Their commitment inspires hope as the community comes together to support one another. 

In this moment of grief, we stand in solidarity with the people of Kariakoo and all Tanzanians, united in mourning 

and resilience. 

May the souls of those who passed away rest in eternal peace, and may 

their families find comfort and strength in the collective support of a 

compassionate nation. 
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